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IT Board Report 

1. New Courts keycard reader upgrades are expected to be installed in first week of October. 
This project has been delayed due to scheduling conflicts for the vendor, but the vendor 
assures me this work will start in October. 

2. Cybersecurity training is ongoing until staff has completed the training. Staff who have not 
completed the training will be reminded to do so later this month. 

3. IT continues to support the Karpel court case management system upgrades in the State’s 
Attorney and Public Defender offices. The Public Defender’s office has completed its training 
and is using Karpel now. Thank you to Kevin Lalley for arranging the use of EMA/EOC space 
for this training. 

4. IT completed network wiring work in the EMA Emergency Response Trailer to make 
networking connections more reliable. 

5. The air conditioning unit for the LEC jail area IT server room has been repaired, thank you to 
Jeff Hilden, Greg Saunders and maintenance staff for effecting repairs. 

6. Our BEST Inc. intern Fernando Castro Jr. has completed his service with the county and 
moved on to further his IT Cybersecurity education. I thank BEST staff for their assistance in 
placing Mr. Castro in my department. Fernando was an excellent an employee and I wish him 
the best luck in his future. The BEST partnership benefits the county, the interns, and the 
community, preparing local residents for good jobs. I encourage our department heads to 
investigate BEST-placed intern opportunities when appropriate for their departments. 

7. We have other items on our to-do list, contact me with questions. 

Thank you. 
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IT Director 
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